Eco Club Meeting 28" February 2023

Attending today were: Ayla, George, Leland, Hugo, Joey, Willow, Harry, Angus, Georgia, Sienna,
Eddie, Betty.

At the after school club Eco Club, a litter pick was carried out by pupils.

OBJECTIVE 2: TRASH MoB!

There was quite a lot of litter found. Club members feel this is because children are choosing snacks
from their lunch box that are not part of school rules and that these should be kept for lunchtime
when they can place wrappers back in lunchboxes. They felt a reminder in collective worship might
help.

George said ‘Make sure people aren’t taking wrapped food outside’

Joey suggested ‘more outside litter picks.” He also suggested ‘using beeswax food wrappers instead’
Sienna suggested ‘using signs to encourage people not to use so many single use wrappers’

The club also agreed that a single bin and compost bin near the KS2 doors might help.

Some blue gloves were found — Year 6 identified that these are used by Year 6 when they help with
the lunch duty in the hall. They felt a reminder was needed to place them in the bin

The team were surprised by how many wrappers had made their way into the pond area and feel
this needs a good clean up. Mrs Batorska will talk with Mrs Marsh about working with some pupils

to do this.

Aneila suggested using nets to remove the litter from the pond.

A suggestion was made to buy some eco stickers that could b given as rewards.

The club would like to run a collective worship talking about these issues. Mrs Batorska to plan this
in for the end of this half term and meet Eco club to decide on content.

The club will continue to work on actions for the plastic free schools second award.



